
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 6th OCTOBER 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

ATTENDANCE AND 

PERSISTENT LATES                               

As a school we continue to monitor the 

attendance of our children to ensure that they 

have the best opportunities to education in 

school. Whilst our levels of attendance continue 

to stay low we are a monitored school and no 

holiday leave will be authorised. Please work with 

us to ensure children’s attendance is good and 

they arrive on time so they are not missing 

valuable input to their lessons. Thankyou. 

 

It’s A Kind of Magic   

 
To celebrate the start of a New Year we have a 

very special day planned on Thursday the 5th 

October ‘It’s A Kind of Magic’ with Dazzling Darren 

the magician. Alongside this we will be having a 

Magical Lunch and Dazzling daytime activities! 

Children can come dressed in something they 

think is Magical! Make sure your child is in school! 

 

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 4B 99.6% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 95.3%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 95.7% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

4B 99.6% 

6W 98.6% 

3D 97.9% 

3P 95.7% 

2J 95.3% 

5G 94.1% 

4MC 94.0% 

1A 93.7% 

5M 91.0% 

1B 91.0% 

6S 90.3% 

2B 84.3% 

RM NA 

RC NA 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

                           

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!      
Eesa Ahmed in 3P for Amazing Writing!!  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

5th October – Dazzling Darren Magic & Special Attendance Day 

Friday 20th October – Harvest Service in Church 9.00am 

Friday 20th October  - School closes for Half term 3.15pm 

Monday 30th October – School Opens 8.35am 

Friday 3rd November – Open Day for 2024 Reception Parents  

Friday 27th October  – Light Festival Lister Park 5pm – 9pm   

14th & 15th November – Parent Consultation evenings 

 

 

 

 

MEDICINES

                               
We have been reviewing medicines in school and 

our Administration of Medication policies. We will 

no longer be able to store or administer any      

non-prescribed medication. This will include 

Piriton or hay fever medication and creams that 

can be purchased over the counter. We will text 

parents and ask for them to be collected. Non-

Prescribed medications can be administered or 

applied before school and stored safely at home.  
We will continue to support pupils with prescribed 

medications where needed. Thankyou 

 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

